

Thank you! Now Let's Keep It Up - Please Sign the Rent Control Petition

1 message

Sawant, Kshama <Kshama.Sawant@seattle.gov>
To: "scott@nickelsville.works" <scott@nickelsville.works>

Fri, Jul 24, 2015 at 6:12 AM

Dear Scott,

More than 1,000 people came out to Town Hall Seattle on Monday to debate whether or not rent control should be part of a bold package to solve Seattle's affordable housing crisis. What a phenomenal outpouring of community engagement! For a fuller report, check out my blog.

It goes without saying that my office could not have organized this without your assistance and the SHARE and Nickelsville's endorsement. Undoubtedly, your efforts to get the word out contributed to the huge turnout. Adam made a special point of emphasizing how crucial the volunteers you helped organize to the event were. Thank you so much, and please pass this thank you along to them!

We need to keep the pressure on to continue building this movement! Councilmember Licata and I have introduced a Rent Control Resolution that would make it official City policy that Washington should end its undemocratic ban on rent control. I have started a petition that people can sign to "Lift the Washington State Ban on Rent Control". Several hundred people already signed it on Monday (thanks in large part to your volunteers).

Please help us spread the Rent Control Petition so that hundreds more can sign on. Send it to your email list serves and share it on FB and Twitter!

Thank you again for all your help and I look forward to working with you soon to win affordable housing in Seattle.

Solidarity,

Kshama